State of Libya Embassy of the State of Libya Washington, D.C.



دولة ليبيا سفارة دولة ليبيا – واشنطن

Dear esteemed colleagues,

As Her Excellency Ambassador Wafa Bughaighis' tenure as ambassador to the United States of America has concluded, the Embassy of the State of Libya will be undergoing a transitional period. While awaiting the arrival of a successor, we are honored to inform you that Mr. Khaled Al-Sadeq Al-Daif will be assuming the role of chargé d'affaires.

At this time, we humbly ask that any questions or requests be directed to Duran Delgadillo at ambassador.office@embassyoflibyadc.com.

We at the embassy look forward to continuing our work together during this transition, and would like to extend our highest regards and respect.

All the best,

Embassy of the State of Libya Washington, D.C. United States of America



State of Libya Embassy of the State of Libya Washington, D.C.



دولة ليبيا سفارة دولة ليبيا – واشنطن

الزملاء الأعزاء:

نظرا لانتهاء فترة عمل سعادة السفيرة وفاء بوقعيقيص كسفيرة دولة ليبيا لدى الولايات المتحدة الأمريكية، نتشرف بإبلاغكم بأن السيد/ خالد الصادق الضعيف ودرجته وزير مفوض سيتولى منصب القائم بالأعمال بالوكالة حتى يتم تعيين سفير.

تتطلع السفارة إلى مواصلة العمل سويا معكم خلال هذه المرحلة الانتقالية، حيث يمكنكم التواصل عن طريق ambassador.office@embassyoflibyadc.com الإيميل/

تقبلوا فائق الإحترام والتقدير

سفارة دولة ليبيا واشنطن العاصمة الولايات المتحدة الأمريكية

